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Thank you for stopping by Old Main and participating in our Good Things activity in November and
December.
We ended up with almost 40 leaves on our gratitude tree! I appreciate you taking time to show
gratitude for others.

I hope you are able to find some time to do whatever is good for your soul this semester break!  
 
And just a reminder, we have a Teams channel for all of Student Affairs. You can find it here:
Student Affairs | General | Microsoft Teams
You are welcome to post a message if you want to share information on an event, activity, or
anything else that needs to get out to all staff in Student Affairs and Institutional Equity.
 
Happy New Year!
 
Laura
 
Laura Oster-Aaland, PhD
Vice Provost for Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Old Main 100
Dept 2830, PO Box 6050
Fargo ND 58108-6050
p: 701.231.7052
www.ndsu.edu
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